
 

  

 

Notice: Road work scheduled for select roads in Ward 3 
 
Until Friday, June 28, the City of Vaughan will be resurfacing the asphalt on the following streets in Ward 3: 

• Carlauren Road 

• Chrislea Road 

• Jevlan Drive 

• Northview Boulevard 

• Roytec Road 

• Silmar Drive 

• Silton Road 
 
Concrete work is scheduled to take place on weekdays from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. and paving work will take 
place overnight from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. on weekdays. The work is scheduled to take place on weekdays, 
from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. and overnight from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. To safely complete the work, lane reductions will 
be required. Signage will be in place to guide travelers. 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 
 

                         


